Fun Night for all

Children, Youth, Adults (voung & old),
Singles, Couples, all welcome.

Led by experts Margaret & Virgil Snyder.

No experience needed,
(except for listening & walking!)
Supper included.

Saturday 12 November, 7:30-10:00pm
Glen Waverley Uniting Church Hall.

Adults $10 each, Families $25
Tickets available from:
Pam & Lyn McDonald, Kat Mann,
Alanee Hearnshaw & Steven Fraser.
Enqguiries: Pam & Lyn 9560 9798.

All funds raised will support the
2011 Kenya Project, including
food hampers, school supplies & school shoes.

Please see overleaf for donation options on the night!
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57 Dags to (20!

Alanee, Joel, Lyn, Pam, Steve, Jason and Kat from the congregation are
volunteering at Mission in Action - Nakuru Baby Orphanage from the 26t of
December to the 234 of January.

How you can help:

Puy the 2012 Kenua Calendar ($25)

All proceeds from this calendar go to the purchase of Christmas
hampers for families in the local community. Each calendar provides
two hampers.

Mission in Action @F T CARDS

Buy sporting equipment for a child ($10), school
shoes ($15) an education pack ($20) or a food
hamper ($25) for the kids in the Nakuru community.

This is a lovely gift card you can give your friends and family for
Christmas!

Would you like to make a direct
donation to the agroups

work- in Kenua?

You can pay directly to the Kenya
Fundraising account: BPAY 50179
Account # 4215 2900 0181 3716
or see Kat Mann or Alanee Hearnshaw.
If you would like to follow our adventures in
Kenya, we wil be completing a daily
blog as was done last year.

katandjasinafricawordpress.com



